
 

 

      
 

 

All Saints Sunday 
"He will raise you up on eagle's wings, Bear you on the breath of  dawn, 
Make you to shine like the sun, And hold you in the palm of  His Hand."  
We remember those who have already been raised, the saints of  
the church and our own saints, those near and dear to us who are 
among the great cloud of  witnesses. We remember them this 
Sunday with bells and candles, and bring them to special aware-
ness during this time.  
 

The choir will be sharing a very upbeat and hopeful anthem today 
for this occasion: “One Day Soon, We’ll See Jesus”, with the able 
addition of  light percussion from Tim Crockett. 
 

 Bless us all and those who have gone before. 
 
 
 

Bob Meinz 
 
                              
 
 
 
 

 
Attention All Veterans 

We want you to be recognized for your services and duty to our 
country. We are looking for any photos, memorabilia or any other 
items you would like to display here at the church. If  so, contact 
George Vitela at 636-686-7480.  The items will be displayed in the 
front entry way cabinet. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Millennium Mission Candle 
The Candle can be lit on Sunday mornings in memory of  some-
one or in honor of  someone. A $10.00 minimum donation is  
requested. Request forms are located in the narthex. 
 

 

November’s Mission is The Fold 

 

The Fold is registered as a private hostel for children in the  
Limpopo region of  South Africa. Here, they are looked after by  
a house mother, and they are part of  a family. They have been  
rescued from desperate situations, but at The Fold they can live 
just as children - learning, playing and caring for each other.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
Needs Circle of  Concern   

Critical - Canned Pasta - Snacks - Dry Pasta 
Pasta Sauce - Size 6 Diapers 

Jelly - Ramen Noodles - Condiments - Bar Soap & Hand Soap - 
Body Wash - Laundry Detergent 

    

 
UMM’s Meeting 

All Veterans and their spouses are invited to attend Men’s Night 
on Monday, November 11 at 6:29 pm here in Duff  Hall. 

 
Meals will be provided. Please RSVP to George Vitela  

at 636-686-7480 so we know how much food to prepare. 
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